
Denise M. Sheehan
Commissioner

New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
Division of Environmental Remediation
Remedial Bureau B
625 Broadway, Albany, New York  12233-7016
Phone: (518) 402-9768  •  FAX: (518) 402-9020
Website: www.dec.state.ny.us

October 4, 2006

Mr. Bradley Williams
HDR LMS
One Blue Hill Plaza
P.O. Box 1509
Pearl River, NY 10965

Re: Proposed Additional Off-Site Soil Gas Investigation
Former Mimi Cleaners Site # V00306-3

Dear Mr. Williams:

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation and the New York State
Department of Health have reviewed the Mimi Cleaners “Soil Gas Sampling Results and Proposed
Additional Off-Site Soil Gas Investigation” letter report dated September 7, 2006 (received 10/4/06)
and find it acceptable.  The proposed additional work is reflective of what was agreed upon in our
previous discussions and therefore the work plan is approved.

Please inform me of the date the field work will begin.  If you have any questions, please call
me at (518) 402-9768.

Sincerely,

Robert Filkins
Project Manager
Remedial Bureau B
Division of Environmental Remediation
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